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Catskill Hudson AHEC’s “Healthy” Board of Directors 

 

Having recently celebrated its ten year anniversary, Catskill Hudson Area Health Education 

Center (AHEC) acknowledges that a considerable part of its success has been the invaluable 

contributions of its diligent and progressive Board of Directors; many of whom are charter 

members.  The newest members to join the Catskill Hudson AHEC Board are William Stamp, 

MBA, Vice President Marketing, Corporate Communications and Strategic Planning at Bassett 

Healthcare in Cooperstown, NY and Gloria Fuina-Darrah, R.P.A, Owner/CEO of Greenville 

Family Healthcare in Greenville, NY.  With them, they bring their individual expertise in diverse 

areas. Mr. Stamp will contribute his expertise in marketing, corporate communications, and 

strategic planning and Ms. Fuina-Darrah has over 40 years of experience in rural family practice.  

 

 “Catskill Hudson AHEC is proud of its accomplishments over the past ten years and, with the 

support and encouragement of our Board of Directors, will continue to build on our success as 

we look toward the next ten years” stated Kathryn Reed, Executive Director of Catskill Hudson 

AHEC. 

 

Catskill Hudson AHEC is a non-profit organization whose mission is to address regional 

healthcare workforce shortages through education and collaborative community relationships to 

assist students, career seekers, and health professionals.  For additional information on programs 

and services, please contact the staff at Catskill Hudson AHEC at (845) 883-7260 or visit their 

website at www.chahec.org.   

http://www.chahec.org/

